Jesse & Susan Smart
Bloomington, IL

June 17, 2007

College Works Painting

To Whom It May Concern:

We recently had our home painted by a team from your organization, led by
Ben Searer. We are very pleased with the work that was done, and the extra
effort that they made to ensure that we had the results that were expected.
Ben did an excellent job of making sure that the colors were right and that the
job was completed to our satisfaction.

All of the young men (Ben, Dan, Ryan and Brad) who were involved with the
project were very courteous and willing to go the extra step to make sure it was
completed in a timely manner. We, therefore, would not hesitate to recommend
their work to others.

Sincerely,

o fhrart

Jesse & Susan Smart




